
Date: 
Time: 

Antonia Crater 
Open House  

Dear Parents, 
 
At Crater, parents are a vital part of the learning process. 
 
We hope you will join us for our OPEN HOUSE on Thursday, October 1st from 6 - 7 

PM.   
 

WHY IS THIS EVENT  

IMPORTANT TO  

ATTEND? 

 

 

• You will get to visit your student’s classroom . 

• Opportunity to view student work. 

• Chance to  look at grade level curriculum and expectations for the year. 

• Ask classroom teacher any questions you might have about their expectations 

• Sign up to volunteer 

• Sign up for your student’s conference  

 
Feel free to come by anytime between 6 and 7 PM to enjoy having your student show off 

their classroom. 
 
We hope you will be able to attend and look forward to seeing you. 
 
Mr. Fisher 


